
 

November 27, 2024 
 
     To all the Students, 
 

                                                      President 
                                                         TUMSAT 

 
 
 
  TUMSAT will be closed during the following period due to the Common Test for University 
Admissions : 

January 17 ,2025(Fri) 5:00p.m.- January 19 ,2025(Sun) 9:00p.m.  

Please respect the examinees during the those hours and keep silence as much as possible. 
 

 The students who unavoidably have to enter the campus for their research or other 
reasons are required to inform your supervisors in advance.  Only those who do so can 
enter / exit the campus. Please use the main gate as the back gate will be closed. When you 
enter the campus, you must verify your identity at the main gate guard, so be sure to 
present your ID (student ID card, etc.). On January 18th (Saturday) and 19th (Sunday), 
2025，entry by vehicles (including motorcycles) is strictly prohibited. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
  

     
   
 
 
 
 
 

【Department in charge】 
Admissions Division 

                                         


